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Stop trying to make it harder to vote.  

 

There’s no significant amount of fraud with mail in voting (there will always be a small 

amount no matter what method is used.) There’s maybe a few hundred people with a 

warped perception of reality suffering from cognitive dissonance who have convinced 

themselves it isn’t secure enough or too flawed of a system. The rest of us can’t 

believe you’re wasting our tax dollars and time with this BS.  

 

We see the inequities of these voting practices in other states - working families, 

single parents, people with disabilities, etc. have barriers to getting to polling stations 

and standing in lines for long hours. Voting day is a TUESDAY. Most people have to 

work, it’s not a national holiday, and even if it was, many people (especially of the 

lower class) would still be obligated to work.  

 

Honestly, I’m surprised we aren’t moving toward online voting. If I can bank online, do 

my taxes online, apply for college online using my SSN, why can’t we figure out a 

secure system for voting?  

 

Stop trying to go back in time, we’re in the age of technology; if you want to change 

the method of voting - be innovative. If you can’t do that, then you’re obsolete and 

your constituents will vote for an up to date model.  


